
 

 

 

 

 

International Horizon 
Welcome to our Newsletter November 2017 edition! December is near, and we are glad that 
our students are about to finish their mid-term examinations. We hope that you all gave your 
best to score good marks in your respective subjects. 

Top Stories of the Month 

Are you a student of MISIS? Do you 
want to learn Russian language or 
want to improve your English?  
On November 10 at 6:00 p.m. in 
the Hall of Dom-Kommuny, the 
International Friendship Club with 
the support of the Student Council 
of the dormitory Dom-Kommuny 
organized a screening of the film 
"Mandela: Long Walk to Freedom.” 
The film was in Russian with English 
subtitles. 📽 
Do not miss the opportunity to 
spend Friday evening gainfully with 
our international family! We are 
waiting for you. 
Come and bring your friends!!! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Every semester is 
a wonderful 
challenge for us to 
provide you with 
the latest updates 
and news to 
benefit you and to 
make Moscow 
feel like home. 
MISiS is planning 
to arrange some 
very interesting 
events for our 
students soon. 
Keep in touch with 
us!!  
 
We are grateful to 
our students and 
appreciate your 
providing us with 
suggestions to 
make the 
newsletter more 
useful to your 
needs. If you have 
any 
recommendations 
or ideas for items 
to be included in 
the next 
newsletter, please 
write or forward 
them directly to 
mp@misis.ru 
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October 30, our university held an 

open meeting, which was actively 

attended by NUST MISIS students. 

Every semester, students, 

teachers, workers, and the 

administration of the university 

have gathered in one place to 

discuss aspects of student life that 

require special attention and 

improvement. Details: 

https://vk.com/album-

62258607_247893465  

For the third time, our students 
have a very special opportunity 
to talk directly with leading 
scientists from different 
countries. The main topic of the 
dialogue between experts and 
the audience was "Project 
Approach in Education: Russian 
and International Experience." 
The professors shared how 
educational technologies are 
developing in the world’s most 
prestigious universities.  

file:///C:/Users/hhtt/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/Temporary%20Internet%20Files/Content.Outlook/98Q7GE56/mp@misis.ru
https://vk.com/album-62258607_247893465
https://vk.com/album-62258607_247893465


 

The 8th All-Russian Forum YouLead-2017 

was held at NUST MISIS. The main theme 

was: "Take a step beyond the horizon!" 

The forum was organized by the Career 

Center of NUST MISIS together with the 

youth organization AIESEC. Experts gave 

master classes on the development of 

key skills necessary to build a successful 

and rewarding career. Details: 

http://www.misis.ru/university/news/lif

e/2017-11/5009/  

 

 

 

International Horizon 

Attention: 
Visa & Registration: All students are 
requested to check your visas and 
registration slips regularly and visit the 
International Office a month prior to its 
expiration.  Whenever you have questions 
regarding your visa, you are strongly 
encouraged to come to the International 
Office.Details:http://en.misis.ru/campus-
life/regulations/ 

Dormitory: All students are required to 
pay your dormitory fees on time. 

On November 18, the African Union of 
NUST MISIS held its meeting devoted to 
current graduate students sharing 
information about international student 
life in Moscow with freshmen. Thanks to 
compatriots working in the International 
Friendship Club, international students 
feel welcome and support their 
compatriots far from home. They also 
presented and discussed plans for future 

events. 😊 

Details: 
https://vk.com/clubinternational?w=wa
ll-17258174_2037   

We are pleased to say that many of our 
scientists are contributing in the field of 
science around the globe.  
Every semester, MISIS arranges several 
lectures/seminars in which its students 
share their ongoing research with their 
fellow students. This is an excellent 
opportunity for students to find out 
more about on-going research, explore 
new topics, ask questions, and share 
ideas. Details: http://en.misis.ru/ 
http://science.misis.ru/en/events/ 

Thought of the Month: 

“It is a thousand times better to have common sense without education than to 
have education without common sense.” 

Student Services Hours - Have something to discuss or want to talk privately? The 
International Office holds office hours every Monday afternoon from 2:30PM to 4:00PM. 

Thank you to everyone who submitted photos and articles for this edition! 
Notice: If you want to share your photos or articles for the next issue, please submit to 

auddin5307@gmail.com.  

October 28, The International 
Friendship Club carried out student 
debates on the topic of “Online 
Education.” Traditionally, the event was 
fully in English so that even the most 
reserved participants were involved in 
speaking practice.  

📌 Follow our page and come next time! 
#internationalfriendship #kidnustmisis 
Details: https://vk.com/ifmisis  

Post-Soviet Russia no longer celebrates 
the anniversary of the 1917 Revolution 
as a national holiday. However, this year 
will mark the 100th anniversary and this 
is a good moment to look back on the 
causes and the results of the most 
important event in Russia's XX century 
history. On the anniversary, time 
capsules were revealed.  They were 
created for future communists during 
the USSR period and preserved in 
several places around the country.  
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